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GOOD LUCK SENIOR CHOIR 

We wish our Senior Choir all the very best this Sunday 

as they compete in the finals of BBC School Choir of 

the Year 2019.  It has been an exciting journey and the 

children have shown such dedication. Tune into Radio 

Ulster on Sunday 7th April at 2pm for live coverage of 

this event.  Check out the North Coast Community 

News facebook page later today to hear our choir in 

action! 

 

BOOK FAIR 

The book fair is coming to our school Thursday 4th 

April – Wednesday 10th April, 8.30am to 9.00am.    

We hope to see you all there. 

  

  

             


